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Wishing everyone a happy and prosperous New Year.   

We are all happy and full of smiles to be back to school 

 

 

 

 

Class 5 love their sensory board. 

Thank you Mr Dillon 

Class 5 love the bright colours, posting CDs 

and touching the different textiles. 

Class 12 Protect the environment 

Mrs Mc Evoy and Mrs Taggart’s class did a 

litter pick last term and enjoyed a visit to 

the Civic Amenity Centre as part of their 

ASDAN ‘caring for the environment’ study. 

Every one enjoyed the experience and we 

are all trying to look after our environment. 

  

 GOOD BYE AND  GOOD LUCK 

 

 

 

We are very sad to have said good bye to 

our friend David Campbell. We all wish him 

good luck in his new  school in Banbridge. 

Happy 18th Birthday Ronan 



Mr Dillon   

Interview 

 

 

 

1. How long have you  worked  in  

Arvalee?  

        25 yrs. 

2.  What   is  your  most  embar-

rassing  moment  in  Arvalee?   

     Coming   to school wearing  two different  

shoes. 

3. What is your favourite food? 

     Piping hot potatoes and butter. 

4.  What do you like to do in your 

spare time? 

     Gardening  

WELB Orchestra 

 

 

 

Everyone at Arvalee enjoyed all the  
instruments and songs before Christmas. 

Arvalee pupils joined in with the singing and 
dancing. 

Catherine Mc Carroll won the word search 
competition. 

Chantelle Salaja won the raffle from the 
Friends of Arvalee.  

 

 

Mrs Kelly 

Interview 

 

 

 

What is your favourite memory? 

Becoming a Granny 

What is your favourite time of 

day? 

Break time, having coffee with friends. 

What would you like to do if you 

didn’t work here? 

Nurse and working with children. 

What is your dream holiday? 

Spending  time with my Grandson and 

Daughter in Spain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Class 2 Winter 

Cafe 


